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Hello,

  I am writing in favor of the Student Success Act (HB 2019). As a teacher and parent I believe
that schools need to be adequately funded to meet the needs of all students.I am in favor of
rasing graduation rates (where Oregon ranks among the lowest), reduce class sizes (Oregon
ranks among the highest), focus on behavior and mental health support, and could mean that
some school districts in our state that cannot. 

  Please vote in favor of the Student Success Act (HB 2019).

Sincerely,
Jennifer Devlin
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